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Hello and welcome back Year 2! 
In the classroom this term, the teachers are Miss Stead and Miss Bowers. Our class 

novel this half term will be  The Magic Faraway Tree by Enid Blyton.  

I am so happy and excited to  

welcome everyone back after a 

lovely Christmas break.  

We would like to take the  

opportunity to let you know 

about some of the things we will 

be learning about this half term.  

Our English lessons this half term 

we will be 

learning 

how to 

write to  

inform. We will be writing  

instructions and a 

recount. We will be 

taking inspiration 

from ’the  

caterpillars shoes’ 

and  ‘the tear thief’. 

In Maths we will be  

covering ,  

money and  

Multiplication and  division.   

 

In science we will be learning  about 

everyday materials. During our  

science lessons we will be using our 

testing and observation skills to find 

out about  a range of  

different materials and their uses. 

 

In history, we will be learning about  

significant people, 

including Neil 

Armstrong and 

Christopher Co-

lumbus.  

In Geography we will be learning 

about the world; including the  

continents, oceans and hot and cold 

places.  

 

Homework 

Children will be set math's homework, spellings and 

reading every week. Spelling test will be on Friday’s.  

Homework—Given out on  a Monday  

due in on Friday. 

PE— Wednesday and Thursday. 

 

PE Kit to be worn on PE days, 

all day.  

PE kit: - burgundy shorts, white 

t shirt and trainers.  

 

Spelling Test - Friday 

Reading books -                         

Remember our target is to read daily! 

Please bring book bags in daily so your 

child can have their books changed.  

PE:  

PE will be on a Wednesday and a 

Thursday.. 

Things to remember 


